
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-378 26th August 2022 
 

 

Please could you provide me with the attached information about your 

organisation's ICT expenditure. 
Please find attached the spreadsheet completed as requested. 

 
Please note with regard to Security Equipment: 

 
I can confirm that the Health Board holds information that you have requested. 

However, the Health Board believes that releasing this detailed information 
creates a security risk and is likely to prejudice the prevention or detection of 

crime (section 31(1)(a)) so in this case we will not be providing it to you as it is 
exempt from disclosure.  

 
In line with the terms of this exemption in the Freedom of Information Act, we 

have also considered whether it would be in the public interest for us to provide 
you with the information, despite the exemption being applicable. In this case, 

we have concluded that the public interest favours withholding the information. 

 


